
        

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
By Mark Kincer  

Happy Sunday Happy Rotarians!  And happy May!  Things seem to be getting better and 
we are about to be at the point of deciding what we are gonna do about meetings and 
projects. Great seeing everyone on zoom. We need to start inviting more folks to attend 
our virtual meetings and be thinking about growing our club!  People are looking for ways 
to help and Rotary can be just the outlet. “See” you on Monday! 

 

 
We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday 
from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Walter 704-906-8136 
wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.co
m 
Website: https://huntersville-
happy-hour-rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
 

March 16 – No Meeting 
March 23 – No Meeting  
March 30 – Zoom Meeting 
April 6 – Zoom Meeting – Kylie Fargo 
April 13 – Easter Monday – No Meeting 
April 20 – Zoom Meeting – Shayna Inman 
April 27 – Zoom Meeting – Shari Garcia 
May 4 – Zoom Meeting – Erin Lyons 
May 11 – Zoom Meeting – Deb Corbett 
May 18 – 
May 25 – No Meeting – Memorial Day 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fundraiser - Rescheduled 
Lake Norman Men That Cook 
Sunday September 27 - 11 am to 
2 pm at Langtree Plantation 
Teams of 2, 3 or 4 men will bring 
cooked items for lake residents to 
eat, taste, or otherwise enjoy.  

Monday May 4 – Club Zoom Meeting 
Thanks to Kent for setting up the link for our Monday’s Zoom meetings. 
We had 19 members and 5 guests join our last zoom meeting.  
Like to join us? Starts at 5:30 PM. 

Last week’s program 
International Service 
Shari Garcia 
Visiting from Mexico and 
our club sponsors Shari to 
be studying International 
Business at CPCC. 

Club Program – May 4  
Youth Service 
Erin Lyons 
Teacher at Huntersville 
Elementary will share how 
life is teaching 5th grade 
during the Corona Virus. 
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https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.rotary.org%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2Fstyles%2Frotary_responsive_435%2Fpublic%2FT1920_EN.png%3Fitok%3DWIXQxhOq&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.rotary.org%2Fen%2Fnews-media%2Foffice-president%2Fpresidential-theme&docid=erG-MXUPeNzIUM&tbnid=zzOnG-SWdCb5mM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjd9siQsqLiAhXL1lkKHWOjB9kQMwhNKAAwAA..i&w=435&h=326&bih=760&biw=1639&q=rotary%20connects%20the%20world%20logo&ved=0ahUKEwjd9siQsqLiAhXL1lkKHWOjB9kQMwhNKAAwAA&iact=mrc&uact=8
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Club Officers 
 

Mark Kincer 
President 
 
 
Kent Pike 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 
Kandi Anne Ranson  
Club Treasurer 
 

 
Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 

 
 

Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 

 
 

 Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs & Speakers 
 

 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
 
Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 
 
 
Eileen Solomon 
Public Relations 
 
 
Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 

 
 
 

What are our Rotarians up to 
while staying at home? 

Lise is taking time to 

smell the flowers.  

Cheryl did not rob a 

bank, but visited 

Trader Joe in Raleigh. 

Eileen does not only walk her dog, she also walks the 
rope. She might be practicing for the circus.  
She must be going though old photos. This one is 
from Melbourne on their friendship exchange. 
 

Kim, her husband, 

son and dog took the 

opportunity to hike 

Baker's Mountain 

near Hickory. 

Ineke talks through What’s 

Up with her daughter in the 

Netherlands, who has her 

hands full with 2 little ones. 

Flight was canceled due to 

the Corona Virus and missed 

the birth of Zoe. Great staying 

in touch this way. 



  

Community Service 
 
Erik Franzen 
Community Service  
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kim Van Sickler 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 

International Service 
 
Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 
Erin Lyons  
Huntersville Elementary 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davis  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

 
 

Past Presidents 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
2018-2019 
 
Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018 
 
Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 
Michael Dane 
2015-2016 
 
Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 

 

Huntersville Happy Hour 

Chartered June 16, 2014 

 

Erin is our Honorary Member and has been 
a huge part in getting projects done at 
Huntersville Elementary. Through her help 
we gave the school a marquis, shades at 
their picnic area and each year, we educate 
students and collect money to End Polio. 
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